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JULY 1998 - 32 years in Mexico

PICTURES for your summer viewing :

A picture can tell more than a thousand words. Can you imagine the thoughts of the Mexican girl
above? Is she thinking of her mother and her brothers and sisters that live without a place to call home?
Is she longing for them to join her at the children's home where she now receives three meals a day,
opportunity to attend school, a secure place to live and Christian love from adults? We don't know her
thoughts but perhaps when you look at her eyes you may get a feeling that you want to help someone.

The picture below is of three smiling girls dressed up for a show. Children come to the homes with
different background stories. Perhaps one girl came because her parents were alcoholics and living on
the street, perhaps another was left at the home by a single mother of eight who could not support
them, or perhaps one is there because her parents are in jail. Regardless of what their sad histories may
have been, they are happy now in a home supported by you, living as "sisters" with a bright future. Can
you see the "Thank you" in their smiles?. ‘

The second picture below is about the opportunity you have given to Mexican adults to teach
children about God and His promises. Perhaps the little boy asked, "Teach me how to Pray.” and his
teacher said, "Fold you hands, close you eyes, and just talk to God. He is your friend and will give you
what you need every day and keep you safe from danger!" You who give prayers and money for these
children are missionaries for God! Please reflect on the rest of the pictures in this newsletter and have
a great Summerl ............. Tor
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As a nonprofit, interdenominational organization, itis our goal to respond to the
needs of the under privileged children of the world. It is our belief that these
needs must be met at all levels in a child's life - the physical, the mental, the
spiritual. When putinto ACTION, this means providing food, shelter and cloth-
ing to meet the children's physical needs, providing educational opportunities to
enrich and enhance the mental capacities of the children, and providing oppor-
tunity for worship thus encouraging spiritual growth.

TAX DEDUCTIBLE GIFTS CAN BE MAILED TO THE ABOVE
ADDRESS
The federal tax registration number is 95-61155992

For additional information, please contact
Caring Action for Children, Inc., Tor W. Jansen
38 Elsie Drive, Southampton, PA 18966

MANO and Cinco Banderas
Student Homes

Each home can house for free 20 needy
young men or women while attending
vocational schools or colleges..

Cinco Banderas

OUR PROJECTS

Student Program. We financially help 42 students
attend schools. Here are some students with
coordinator, Dora Valdez.




Mama Paulita home for up to 55 children, now 40.

Anyone for basketball? Cqme and YiSit us! The boys and Sentor Pedro outside their dorm.

La Familia Home for up to 35 children, now 28.

The singers during worship service Strong man!

Esperanza Home for up to 35 children, now 24,

“I have a monster!”

The helpers and some of the children. Are you afraid? “The dentist came yesterday!
We are happy now!”




.

The Shelter also has a Dental and
Medical Clinic for the community.

Building Projects

American volunteers

Tor meeting with Mexican architects
Benjamin and Acacia to plan future projects.

Thank you very much for your continued
support of children and youth in Mexico.
“We will brighten the corner where we are!”




